Please Join MAE in Providing
Thanksgiving Dinner for Needing Families in our Community

CALLING ALL MARS AREA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL STUDENTS...

Please help us provide families within our district
and the surrounding community with
a complete Thanksgiving dinner this year.

Together, we hope to collect enough food to
provide each family with a complete basket of
non-perishable food items for the holidays,
BUT WE CAN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOUR HELP!!

Food Drive Details

Collection Dates October 31—November 15

Drop-off Location MAE School Front Foyer

Cereal

Canned Fruit / Vegetables
Boxed Noodles

Instant Potatoes

Boxed Desserts

Tuna / Canned Meat
Pasta Sauce

Soup / Meals in a Can/Box
Peanut Butter / Jelly
Paper Products

Instant Stuffing

Cleaning Supplies

Suggested Donations
(Any Non-Perishable Donation Accepted)

MARS ELEMENTARY STUDENTS WORKING TOGETHER TO

MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN OUR COMMUNITY




